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I strongly urge you to vote no on this bill. It is time to take a stand against the horrific 

clear cutting that is ruining our state, endangering wildlife, the safety of our ponds 

and streams, and contributing to global warming. The excuses for this continuing 

practice are not valid and are a result of faulty thinking. Scientifically there is no such 

thing as “sustainable” forests as once ruined they no longer meet the definition of a 

forest they are simply a stand of trees that is growing just so they can be cut down 

without regard for the devastating impact on our environment. Please be a voice for 

our living beauty in Oregon and say no to House bill 3103 


